SPECTIAL MEETING AGENDA
TOWN OF ADAMS
DECEMBER 10, 2024 - 6:00 PM
ADAMS TOWN HALL — N7370 US HWY 12/27, BLK RVR FALLS

. Call meeting to order;

Representative(s) from Ayers and Associates to discuss improvements to the structure
on McNulty Road in 2026 — Open discussion;

Motion to adjourn meeting.



Public Involvement Meeting Notice

Improvements to structure on McNulty Road

Planned improvements for the structure on McNulty Road in the Town of Adams, Jackson
County, will be discussed at a public involvement meeting on December 10, 2024. The
meeting will be held at the Adams Town Hall, N7370 US HWY 12/27, Black River Falls, WI
54615. A presentation on the project will be included at the beginning of the meeting that is
scheduled from 6 PM to 6:45 PM.

The McNulty Road structure project involves improvements to the roadway and structure
at the crossing of Branch Town Creek approximately 0.6 miles north of County Road A.
The project includes replacement of the existing structure and minimal work along the
roadway approaches. McNulty Road is a dead-end roadway. During construction of the
project, the road will remain open to traffic by use of a temporary bypass on the west side
of the existing bridge. Construction is anticipated to take approximately 3 to 4 months
during 2026. The exact timeframe will be determined by in-stream work restrictions and
contractor availability. A temporary easement will be needed to build the temporary
bypass.

A variety of exhibits and maps will be featured at the public involvement meeting, and a
representative from Ayres Associates will be available to discuss the project and answer
questions. The public is encouraged to attend to examine the proposed improvement and
discuss any concerns they might have.

Persons requiring an interpreter, materials in alternate formats, or other accommodations
to access this meeting virtually are encouraged to contact the Town of Adams or Ayres at
the numbers below at least 72 hours prior to the meeting so arrangements can be made.
Deaf or hard of hearing persons needing assistance may contact the Town of Adams or
Ayres via the Wisconsin Telecommunication Relay System (dial 711).

Individuals who are unable to attend on December 10, 2024, can contribute comments
about the bridge project by contacting the following individuals:

Brian Dolesy, Chairman Dan Sydow, Project Engineer
Town of Adams Ayres Associates

N6101 Kenyon Road 3433 Oakwood Hills Parkway
Black River Falls, WI 54615 Eau Claire, WI 54701
715.896.4053 715.834.3161
bfdolesy@centurytel.net SydowD@AyresAssociates.com
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